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MARKET RELEASE 
 

 24 October 2014 

 
Atrum Coal NL 

 

SUSPENSION FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 

 
 

The securities of Atrum Coal NL (the “Company”) will be suspended from quotation 
immediately at the request of the Company pending the release of an announcement. 
 
Security Code: ATU 

 
 
 
Jill Hewitt 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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24 October 2014 ASX Release 

 

 
Private and Confidential 
 
Dave Filov 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40 Central Park 
152 – 158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
 
By Email: Dave.Filov@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Dave, 
 

Atrum Coal NL 
Request for Voluntary Trading Suspension 

 
We refer to the Atrum Coal NL (“Atrum” or the “Company”) application for a Trading Halt to be 
applied by ASX to all of the quoted securities of the Company effective 22 October 2014. We 
hereby request a voluntary suspension to be applied to all quoted securities of the Company, 
effective Friday 24 October 2014. 
 
The Company is seeking a voluntary suspension pending the release of an announcement in 
relation to the funding strategy for the accelerated development of the Groundhog North Mine, 
part of the flagship Groundhog Anthracite Project, located in British Columbia, Canada. 
 
The Company would like the voluntary suspension to last until the Company makes an 
announcement to ASX and it is expected that such an announcement will be made on or before 
pre-open on Tuesday 28 October 2014. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why a voluntary suspension should not be granted. 

 
For further information contact: 
 
Gino D’Anna    
Executive Director / Company Secretary 
M +61 400 408 878    
gino@atrumcoal.com 
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